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New Zealand to Papua New Guinea - Rate Restoration 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

After a prolonged period of declining ocean freight rates and escalating operating  

costs, it has become necessary for Pacific Forum Line to implement a rate restoration 

programme from New Zealand to Papua New Guinea in order to maintain our market 

leading levels of service frequency and port coverage. 

 

Quantum:   NZD250.00/20’ or NZD500.00/40’, NZD500.00/20 Reefer 

 

Effective Date: All cargoes loaded with a Bill of Lading on or after 1st April 2018 

 

Applicable for all Cargoes from New Zealand to Papua New Guinea 

 

Pacific Forum Line remains committed to delivering the highest level of market 

leading, direct services. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. For further information please do not hesitate 

to contact your local representative. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Pacific Forum Line  


